
 

 

Introducing our new school app 

Edgbaston High School is pleased to announce the launch of our new school app.   

It is FREE for you to download and is part of our commitment to excellent 

communication with parents, delivering the school’s latest news, events, push 

notifications and much more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The app can be used on smartphones and tablet devices running iOS or Android, and can be 

downloaded from the Apple App Store and Google Play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you find our new app useful. If you have any questions please contact us via 

website@edgbastonhigh.co.uk  

 

 

Benefits to parents include: 

 Instant access to an up-to-date school 

calendar. Any events that are relevant 

to you can also be automatically added 

to your own calendar with one tap on 

the screen. 

 Keep up to date with news from 

school: read news items and swipe 

through the image gallery. 

 Report on your child’s absence to the 

school via the app rather than calling 

via the school’s main telephone 

number. 

 Direct contact links to EHS - one touch 

dial and email. 

 

Home screen 

Download via Apple App Store 

Simply search on ‘EHSforGirls’ and follow the download 

instructions. 

 

 

 

Download via Google Play 

If you already have Google Play downloaded, access this and 

search for ‘EHSforGirls’.  

If you do not have Google Play downloaded and need to 

search for the app using the internet on your phone (rather 

than via the play store app) access the app 

here: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.re

dwing.ehsforgirls&hl=en 

mailto:website@edgbastonhigh.co.uk
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.redwing.ehsforgirls&hl=en
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.redwing.ehsforgirls&hl=en

